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~ Altrusa donates to Samaritan
Community Center

Photo submitted
Altrusa International of Bentonville/Bella Vista practiced
social distancing while donating $500 to the Samaritan
Community Center for its food distribution in the form of
“SnackPacks” for families. President Kris Sherry (left)
and club member Gay Kiker are shown presenting the
check to Bryan Armlovich of the Samaritan Community
Center. After the check presentation, Kris Sherry stayed
and packed SnackPacks and sorted groceries in the
Market Pantry all afternoon. Altrusa continues to remain
active in the community during the covid-19 pandemic.

Altrusa Interna;i;mal of Bentonville/Bella Vista practiced social

distancing while donating $500 to the Samaritan Community Cen-
ter for its “SnackPacks” for families food distribution program.
President Kris Sherry and club member Gay Kiker present the
check to Bryan Armlovich of the Samaritan Community Center.
After the check presentation, Sherry stayed and packed Snack-
Packs and sorted groceries in the Market Pantry all afternoon.
Altrusa stays active in the community during this time of covid-19.
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